
HCS HB 1551 -- BARBER SHOP LICENSES (Tilley)

COMMITTEE OF ORIGIN:  Professional Registration and Licensing

This substitute allows a 45-day grace period for obtaining a new
sanitary license when a barber shop changes ownership or
location.  During this period, inspections will be conducted
without requiring the business to close or deviate from its
regular hours of operation.

FISCAL NOTE:  No impact on state funds in FY 2007, FY 2008, and
FY 2009.


